



NEW ENGLAND CAMERA CLUB COUNCIL, INCORPORATED

August 31, 2023

Barbara Rozavsky, HonNEC, <u>barbphoto@mac.com</u>

Dear NECCC Club Representative & Presidents,

Welcome to the new season of photography! As the New Club Season starts, it is time for all NECCC member clubs to pay their club dues and Digital Interclub Competition fees for the upcoming year. This letter is being sent to both names listed for your club: rep & president to make sure this information gets to the proper person in your club, who will send payment. This will help us get the correct information on the website. Thank you to those who have already sent some updates.

All club Dues must be paid by October 12, 2023

This is required of all clubs so that we have a correct member club count and officer listing for our October BOD meeting.

- To pay dues online with a credit card or PayPal visit <u>w.neccc.org/cart</u> (Note: You may also pay for the digital interclub competition online at this site.)
- To pay dues and/or digital interclub competition fees with a check, the paper invoice and mailing address is on page 2.
- Update your club information at <u>w.neccc.org/membership-information</u> or on the enclosed printed sheet.

We encourage you to pay online and fill out the updates to your club's information online. This makes the correspondence much faster and much easier to read.

Please update NECCC with your club Rep and President information and other information every year with your dues invoice by Oct 12, 2022 and whenever it changes throughout the year at ww.neccc.org/membership-information. This club information is shared with other NECCC clubs on the NECCC.org Club Services page. This also provides information to interested parties that might be looking for a camera club in their area.

NECCC invites you to participate in online meetings to support clubs. We will continue the monthly "Keeping Clubs Active" online meetings this year. For more information see Group.NECCC.org

Be sure to visit our website at www.neccc.org. The home page has links to our blog and Facebook page. We will use these media to provide the latest information about our clubs, competition results, circuits, and other information pertaining to New England Photography.

Thank you for volunteering to take on a position in your club as Club Representative or Club President. Without Volunteers, the clubs would not exist.

Sincerely, Barbara Rozavsky, HonNEC Membership Vice President 62 Valiant Way, Salem, MA 01970 617-257-5953 <u>barbphoto@mac.com</u>

NECCCTM



NEW ENGLAND CAMERA CLUB COUNCIL, INCORPORATED WWW.NECCC.ORG CLUB DUES INVOICE

NEW: All club Dues must be paid by October 12, 2022

Membership Dues (club must be based in New England)

Club Name:		
Date:	Check #	Amount \$
Added Digital Interclub Com	petition of \$15:	
Please fill out the bottom	section and mail	with your check payable to NECCC, Inc. to:
	Barbara 62 Valia	CC c/o Rozavsky ant Way MA 01970
^ -	= -	mac.com (keep the top half for your records.)
		S INVOICE
Please fill in the informa	tion below & retu	rn this section with your check payable to
NECCC, In	c. to Barbara Ro	zavsky at the address above.
Club Name:		
Name on check (if different	from above)	
Check #	Che	eck Total
Number of Members:		
1 to 50 members 51 to 99 members 100 or more member	\$35.00 s \$50.00	
Add: Digital Competition	TEE \$ 15	5.00

Click here to pay dues and fees online

Click here to update club information online